
Edgerton Fire Protection District Commission Meeting for 
February 4, 1993 

The Edgerton Fire District Commission met Thursday, Feb. 4th at 

the Fire Station meeting room. The meeting was called to order by 

President Jim Linsley, also present was David Viney, Cliff Swann, 

Robert Hellendrung, Kenneth Kirby and Dorothy Gunderson. Mark Backes 

and John Sherman also attended. 

Viney/Hellendrung motion to approve the minutes of Jan. 21st 

meeting was passed 6/0. 

Station Update: 
*the painting is finished 
*moving day is Feb. 13, 1993 
*tower permit is still pending with the state 

The stated charge is $20/hydrant opening and $1.21/1000 gal. 
of unmetered water charges from the city 

Mark Backes corrected a bill from Red Arrow, we have only six 

tanks not seven tanks as previously billed. 

Kirby/Hellendrung motion to pay the bills as presented. Passed 6/0. 

Correspon ‘dence was read from Mr. and Mrs, Richard Bice commending 
the fire department on a great job done at their recent fire at their 
residence. 

Kirby/Viney motion to adjourn. 

Respectfully submitted 

Dorothy M. Gunderson


